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  The Rum Runner Dannal Newman,2016-12-02 Murder.
Revenge. Rum. Maxwell Craig is just an ordinary
guy. At least he used to be... Six years ago he
lost everything in one cataclysmic moment in time.
From the outside, his new life appears enviable.
Max spends his days on an idyllic tropical island
off the coast of Martinique, distilling some of
the most renowned bootleg rum in the Caribbean.
Only his best friend and business partner, Josue,
knows that Max lives for one thing, revenge. As
Max's plan to lure his enemy draws close, the
dangerous and vengeful rum runner learns he has
more to lose than he ever thought possible. Taste
exotic rum cocktails, feel the warm Caribbean
breeze on your face, and sit on the edge of your
seat as this suspenseful tale of murder and
revenge takes you for an intoxicating tropical
ride.
  Rum Run R. C. Durkee,2014-11-04 AT FIRST IT WAS
THE MONEY, THEN IT BECAME REVENGE. Summer, 1928,
Rusty loses his job as a Lake Erie tugboat
deckhand and can no longer afford his charter boat
business. Out of work, out of hope and with a
family to feed, he desperately turns to hauling
grape juice for the mysterious Trapani clan
despite his suspicions. After several successful
trips, Al Trapani offers him an opportunity to run
illegal alcohol from Canada. Rusty reluctantly
agrees to try it just once. As Rusty slips into
the underground world of rum running, he comes to
realize he is losing far more than his principles-
he is jeopardizing his marriage and his life. But
getting out is not easy. Hunted by a sadistic
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renegade Coast Guard captain, Rusty soon finds
himself in the captain's crosshair, forcing him to
challenge not only his principles, but his
perception of good and evil. The 1920s roar to
life as Rusty's rum running legend grows. With
intense description and characters you'll love (or
hate), R. C. Durkee holds readers on course and
breezing through this engaging tale of love,
wickedness, revenge and morality.-Rick Porrello,
author of 'To Kill the Irishman, ' 'Best true-life
crime caper since Goodfellas-San Francisco
Examiner.' ...a believable plot based on
historical fact...brings history and events to
life through Rusty's eyes and experiences. It's
all these elements, wound into a satisfying and
realistic story line backed by historical fact,
that make Rum Run a winning account.-D. Donovan,
Senior eBook Reviewer, Midwest Book Review. ...a
hit with boaters, Lyman owners and anyone who
loves a good read.-Heidi Langer, Program Manager,
LBOA.
  Dead Woman's Revenge Elle E Ire,2022-03-08 Flynn
Dalton doesn’t want to be a hero. But for Genesis,
she’ll do whatever it takes—even if it means
bargaining with the National Psychic Registry to
keep Gen from the consequences of her addiction to
dark magic. Unfortunately, the registry’s plans
are deadly….
  The Ultimate Drink Directory Dennis
Wildberger,2019-04-15 NEW & REDESIGNED FOR 2019!
This is the only drink book that you will ever
need. Inside it's pages are 10,000 NEW and CLASSIC
Recipes for Cocktails, Shooters, Martinis, Frozen
Drinks, Mixers, Hi-Balls and Hot Drinks. Every
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recipe includes specific ingredients, measurements
and instructions in Easy-To-Read Form. Written and
compiled by Dennis A. Wildberger, a master
bartender with more than 25 years in the
restaurant and nightclub business. In addition to
this remarkable collection of recipes, sections
include maintaining bar equipment, proper
glassware, basic bar ingredients, Building the
Perfect Cocktail, and so much more. The Ultimate
Drink Directory will replace every other bartender
guide currently on your bookshelf!
  The Craft Cocktail Compendium Warren
Bobrow,2017-05-01 Muddle, mix, shake, stir, pour--
whatever the method, you'll learn how to create
the perfect cocktail. This carefully curated
collection of classic cocktail recipes, and
variations thereon, works for both professional
bartenders, and their home mixologist brothers and
sisters, all in one very creative compendium. This
is the book you're looking for. --Gaz Regan,
Author, The Joy of Mixology Whether you're new to
mixing drinks or have been creating your own
cocktails for years, The Craft Cocktail Compendium
has everything you need to know to mix, shake, or
stir your way to a delicious drink. With over 200
craft cocktail recipes, expert mixologist Warren
Bobrow will help you broaden your skills and
excite your taste buds with unique takes on
timeless favorites and recipes you've likely never
tried before. --Feeling distracted and edgy? Sip a
Lemon Balm Gin and Tonic to soothe jangled nerves.
--Need some tranquility? Slowly sip a Cabin in the
Pines, a magical blend of roasted stone fruits
muddled with white whiskey and Fernet Branca. --
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Enjoyed one--or three--too many drinks last night?
The Corpse Reviver might be your curative of
choice. --Chasing sleep and counting sheep? Try
the German Relaxation cocktail with an Alpine
herbal elixir and honey syrup.
  The Ultimate Cocktail Book Raymond Peter
Foley,Ray Foley,1990 Offers tips for stocking a
home bar, explains the origin and names of popular
drinks, includes over 1100 drink recipes,
describes the history and production of different
liquors and popular brands, and includes a section
on beer.
  XOXO, A Cocktail Book Bridget
Thoreson,2020-09-01 Shake up a classy cocktail and
have a party worthy of the New York City elite
with 50 tempting recipes and enticing photos—a
perfect gift for Gossip Girl fans and TV lovers.
Spotted: A cocktail book worthy of Queen Bee
status. Whether or not you’re an Upper East Sider,
swanky hotel owner, prep school heiress, or just a
gal who loves to stream hours of TV, you have one
thing in common: love for an exquisite cocktail.
This luxe cocktail book is essential for
living—and drinking—like New York City’s high
society. As Forbes magazine proclaims, You can now
pour up a cocktail inspired by your favorite GG
episode, scene or character. . . Recipes include:
- Page Six Gin Fizz - Queen B's Gin Martini -
Summer in the Hamptons Sangria - Lonely Boy’s
Beergarita With over 100 cocktails and fabulous
photographs, this book is your one and only source
for the most lavish libations. How can you resist?
You know you love me. XOXO
  10,000 Drinks Paul Knorr,2007 Recipes and tips
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for 10,000 alcholic and nonalcoholic mixed drinks,
eye-openers, party starters, pick-me-ups, and
thirst-quenching libations.
  The Complete Idiot's Guide to Bartending, 2nd
Edition Amy Zavatto,2010-10-05 Mix, make, shake,
and stir like a pro! Whether tending bar or
entertaining at home, experienced bartenders or
novices will find The Complete Idiot's Guide® to
Bartending, Second Edition, serves up everything
drink makers need to know to create great tasting
beverages and cocktails. This updated edition
includes: • One hundred brand-new recipes and the
latest techniques • A brand-new section on
creating specialty and theme cocktails for
weddings and parties • New recipes for making
mixers, bitters, and more
  11,000 Drinks Paul Knorr,2016-12-02 Recipes for
11,000 alcoholic mixed drinks, eye-openers, party
starters, pick-me-ups, and thirst-quenching
libations from the celebrated spirits author. The
bible of booze is bigger and better than ever!
This truly enormous compendium contains more than
thirty years’ worth of recipes, covering
absolutely everything: from flaming shots and
frozen drinks to martinis and tiki drinks.
(There’s even a chapter of X-rated cocktails for
your naughty side!) Plus, you’ll find plenty of
helpful information on essential bartending tools
and techniques, suggestions for stocking your home
bar, and a glossary of ingredients to turn you
into an instant mixologist.
  The Deposing and Death of Queen Gin with the
Ruin of the Duke of Rum, Marquee de Nantz, and the
Lord Sugarcane, &c Jack Juniper,1736



7

  N.Y. Supreme Court, General Term ,1882
  Marinades, Rubs, Brines, Cures and Glazes Jim
Tarantino,2011-12-28 In this revised and expanded
edition of his bestselling book, grilling guru Jim
Tarantino explains the art and science of
marinades, brines, and rubs and presents more than
400 savory, sweet, and spicy recipes. Featuring
150 brand-new recipes and sections on brines,
cures, and glazes, this marinating bible is chock-
full of ideas for preparing moist and flavorful
beef, poultry, vegetables, and more—both indoors
and out—including: Apple Cider Brine, Zesty
Jalapeño Lime Glaze, Tapenade Marinade, Ancho-
Espresso Dry Rub, Grilled Iberian Pork Loin with
Blood Orange–Sherry Sauce, and Vietnamese Grilled
Lobster Salad. Marinades, Rubs, Brines, Cures &
Glazes provides home cooks with hundreds of
mouthwatering recipes and fail-safe techniques, so
you can grill, steam, sauté, roast, and broil with
confidence.
  28Men Wayne Ward,2009-10-06 Revenge was just one
of the catalysts responsible for the disposal of
the Australian Commonwealth Shipping Line to Great
Britain. In reality the final sale was a gift to a
conglomerate of British shipowners; five new
passenger ships and two large special purpose
vessels all that remained of 57 ships. Ships sold
for little more than their scrap value with a
small down payment followed by default. 28men
depicts an explosive period of endemic industrial
disputation, the near general strike that crippled
New South Wales in 1917. During this volatile
period of strikes, union power, political
intrigues and a world at war, there emerged from
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near anarchy a conservative cohesion of political
forces within the Australian government. A
coalition of Nationalist and Country Party had
ample justification to crush the union movement;
the Moreton Bay debacle as flagship of the Sydney
Harbour Regatta, the Bass Strait ferry Loongana
near tragedy, and the doomed union struggle
against the introduction of a foreign time and
motion regime. On a permanent confrontational
footing strode the Wobblies through the shambles,
Industrial Workers of the World who fearlessly
fought the establishment with sometimes disastrous
results. Out of this turmoil a chance meeting in
New York between a young Australian seaman and an
I.W.W. organiser grew a love story as turbulent as
the period.
  Revenge Arthur Porges,2014-05-12 Hell may have
no fury like a woman scorned, but the fury of a
biochemist scorned is just as great --and much
more fiendish.
  Straub's Manual of Mixed Drinks Jacques
Straub,1913
  Victorian Epic Burlesques Rachel Bryant
Davies,2018-10-04 This anthology presents
annotated scripts of four major burlesques by key
playwrights: Melodrama Mad! or, the Siege of Troy
by Thomas John Dibdin (1819); Telemachus; or, the
Island of Calypso by J.R. Planché (1834); The
Iliad; or, the Siege of Troy by Robert Brough
(1858) and Ulysses; or the Ironclad Warriors and
the Little Tug of War by F.C. Burnand (1865).
Beloved legend, archaeological riddle and
educational staple: Homer's epic tales of the
Trojan War and its aftermath were vividly
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reimagined in nineteenth-century Britain.
Classical burlesques-exceptionally successful
theatrical entertainments-continually mined the
Iliad and Odyssey to lucrative comic effect.
Burlesques combined song, dance and slapstick
comedy with an eclectic kaleidoscope of topical
allusions. From namedropping boxing legends to
recasting Shakespearean combats, epic adaptations
overflow with satirical commentary on politics,
cultural highlights and everyday current affairs.
In uncovering Homer's irreverently playful
afterlife, this selection showcases burlesque's
development and wide appeal. The critical
introduction analyses how these plays contested
the accessibility of classical antiquity and
dramatic performance. Textual and literary
annotations, with contemporary illustrations,
illuminate the juxtaposed sources to establish
these repackaged epics as indispensable tools for
unlocking nineteenth-century social, cultural and
political history. Resources for further study are
available online.
  West African Hygiene, or, Hints on the
Preservation of Health and the Treatment of
Tropical Diseases, more Especially on the West
Coast of Africa Charles Scovell Grant,2024-04-07
Reprint of the original, first published in 1882.
  West African hygiene Charles Scovell Grant,1882
  Practical Hydropathy John Smedley,1866
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